Opportunity for Public Input Published: November 16, 2023

Notice Of Temporary Use Permit
Application #TUP23-04 -
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Address: 5609 Imperial Street
Applicant: Eizaburo Kibayashi
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The City has received an application for

a Temporary Use Permit (TUP #23-04)

to allow the use of a retail grocery store
for used goods for a maximum of three ss55
(3) years.
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This application will come before
Council for consideration of approval
on Monday, November 20, 2023, at 5
pm at City Hall Council Chamber, 4949
Canada Way, Burnaby. Please note the
following in advance of the meeting:
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o Copies of the proposed Temporary Use Permit may be inspected by visiting the Burnaby Planning and
Development Department, City Hall (4949 Canada Way, Burnaby), during the hours of 8 am - 4:45 pm
from Monday to Friday excluding statutory holidays.

o Information on this application may be obtained by contacting the Planning Department at 604-294-
7400 or planning@burnaby.ca.
. If you wish to provide written input on this application, please email legislativeservices@burnaby.ca or

mail /deliver to Mayor and Council, c/o Legislative Services (4949 Canada Way, BC, V5G 1M2). All
written submissions must be received by 9 am on November 20%", 2023.

All written comments on this application must contain the writer's name and address which become part of the
public record.

Members of the public can attend Council meetings in-person or watch Council meetings live via webcast by
visiting www.burnaby.ca.

E.W. Kozak, General Manager
Planning and Development

Planning and Development
Burnaby City Hall | 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2
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